

SHBC Committee Meeting

Date: 18th May, 2013

Place: Hamlin Room 1

- I. Minutes From Last Meeting
- II. Special Business
- III. Committee Reports
 - a. Tom
 - i. Congratulations on all crews qualifying for summer VIIIs!!
 - b. Sofia
 - i. Oskar is now happily registered and coxing M2, but also got us a £25 fine yesterday
 - ii. All coxes sorted for eights
 - iii. Oskar now coxing M2, Tom Bladon & Jono M3
 - iv. W1 – Mince, then Jono on Saturday
 - v. Email to be sent to the coxes with summary of what to do for eights and a course walk
 - vi. All kit at Isis and ready to use, but missing one life jacket – double check before eights starts
 - c. Gavin
 - i. Where are the spanners? Please return asap.
 - ii. Also doing a course walk if any coxes can't make Sofia's one.
 - d. Mimi
 - i. Nothing to report, studying hard
 - e. Jono
 - i. Blades have been put up
 - ii. Inquired about college paying for the ones that have been put up, should be forthcoming.
 - iii. All of the people have paid for eights dinner, numbers finalized
 - iv. Captains let Jono know if we get a fine so he can pay asap
 - v. Jim give invoice from Shrewbury to Jono
 - f. Andy
 - i. Marshalling happening next week
 - ii. Had one marshaling slot yesterday which Andy did
 - iii. List of who is briefed to marshal will come out soon, as will a list of marshaling slots that hugh's are to fill
 - g. Poppy
 - i. Crew issues earlier in the week, but all sorted now
 - ii. W1 and W2 outings early in 5th week before eights
 - h. Pippa and Rachel
 - i. 70 booked for eights dinner, 62 people paid – most unpaid are alumni
 - ii. All booked. Menu not known yet.
 - iii. Crew date last week with Wadham, 13 girls came
 - iv. Tshirts have arrived
 - v. Tuesday, MGA booked 6-8pm, then watching True Blue
 - i. Kirri
 - i. Nothing to report, posters going up for eights – contact Ben Hellings to put in MCR notices (benjamin.hellings@st-hughs.ox.ac.uk)
 - j. Wedders
 - i. Went to see Simon AGAIN in the IT office – which domain name?
 - ii. Vote: sthughsboatclub.co.uk or hughsrowing.com for the website.

- k. Ben
 - i. No success with the single, would need to up the budget if we wanted one, but don't know that that's a good idea. Kevin said fixing the single will be his summer project, so probably will be done at some point.
 - l. Oli
 - i. St Anne's used our boat without permission. Still not sure if their boat is back. Also haven't showed proof of insurance. Tom to draft an email to restate that they can't use the boat for racing.
 - m. Rebecca
 - i. Non valuables into the changing rooms, so that locker doesn't get crowded
- IV. Old Business
- V. New Business
- a. Giving out VIIIs programmes
 - i. Not going to do them
 - b. Committee Elections
 - i. Wednesday 6th Week, 7.30pm
 - ii. Rebecca to send out info, especially that you must have talked to the person that has held the position previously
- VI. Further Business